
 
 

HOLY CROSS NEEDS YOUR HELP! 

           
 
We are looking for expressions of interest and involvement for this year's fair. 
 
Do you own a business?  
 
Are you interested in donating to offset your next year's tax? 
 
Are you interested in selling your goods as gifts at the Fair? 
 
We also require: 

Face Painters, Sign makers.   

Jam or Chutney preserve makers.   

An Auctioneer, Costumes. 

Donations of Xmas decorations.   

Solar string lights. 

A jolly ol’ Santa. 

Seamstress’s with overlock machines. 

A variety of handmade crafts. 

And many happy helpers on the actual night… 

 

Please contact our merry band of P&F members on hcs.pandf@cns.catholic.edu.au 

Please help make this year’s Christmas Fair a big success! 

~ Thank you ~ 
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